December 5, 2008

Ontario Energy Board

P.O. Box 2319

2300 Yonge Street

27th Floor

Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Attention: Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: Update to the Application, EB-2008-0227

On December 5, 2008, Bill Harper (consultant for VECC) advised ENWIN that the
electronic submission of ENWIN's Application in this matter appears to be missing
Exhibit 10, Tab 1, Schedule 10, Attachment A. The attachment is referred to in the
schedule, but does not appear after the summary chart, which is where it should appear.

Exhibit 10, Tab 1, Schedule 10, Attachment A is enclosed. Sorry for any inconvenience.

VECC has also advised ENWIN to add Roger Higgin (rhiggin@econalysis.ca), who
participated in the Issues Conference, as an additional official contact for VECC.
Accordingly, ENWIN will be copying Mr. Higgin going forward. Board Staff and other
participants may wish to update their records too.

Yours very truly,

ENWI

Utilities Lt/i.
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Per;/ Andrew J./Sasso

cc (email only): Harold Thiessen, OEB Staff (Case Manager)
Registered Intervenor Contacts
Charles Keizer, Ogilvy Renault LLP

From the Desk of Andrew J. Sasso, B.Comm., LL.B., Director, Regulatory Affairs
P.O. Box 1625, Stn “A”, 787 Ouellette Avenue, Windsor, ON N9A 5T7
Tel: 519-255-2735 Fax: 519-973-7812 Email: regulatory@enwin.com



